National Fuel Gas Distribution Corporation

Comments for March 4, 2005 WGQ-REQ-RGQ Executive Committee Meeting


National Fuel Gas Distribution (NFGD) supports the Recommendation for Request R04017.  Additionally, except as noted below, NFGD either supports or does not oppose the modifications suggested by ERCOT, PPL or Dominion Virginia Power, provided these modifications obtain consensus support amongst the collective Executive Committees.

Specific exceptions/comments are as follows:

1. NFGD believes that PPL’s recommendation for a change in format for Page 2 of the TPA Exhibit can be simultaneously processed with ERCOT’s suggestion for a Technical Exchange Worksheet to be used with the TPA.  NFGD notes that such worksheets, in some cases, already are exchanged between trading parties prior to initiation of the TPA.  While NFGD is not sure such worksheets should be standardized, the topic is worthy of discussion under a separate request.

2. PPL’s suggestion that descriptions be added to explain Exhibit Page can and should be taken up, as a separate request, within the RxQ Implementation Guide, perhaps as answers to FAQs.

3. In reply to ERCOT’s question concerning Exhibit Item 5, NFGD believes that the blanks provided within the item permit mutually agreeing parties to be as descriptive as they desire for communicating the protocol requirements.

